
Invitation to the Exchange Program for Young Asian Microscopists in the 
65th Annual Meeting  

of the Japanese Society of Microscopy 
--- The 60th Anniversary of the Japanese Society of Microscopy ---- 

 
Call for Papers 

Invited speakers will be granted travel expenses of US$1000. 

 

The Japanese Society of Microscopy will celebrate 60th anniversary in 

conjunction of the 65th annual meeting that will be held on May 27- 29, 2009 in 

the Sendai International Center, Sendai City, Japan.  

The JSM cordially invite about 10 young Asian microscopists (under 40 year of 

age as of May 27, 2009) to the 65th annual meeting who are engaged on the 

microscopic science in the field of Biology, Material Science and related area. 

Invited speakers will be supported travel expenses of US$1000 per person. All 

grant winners are requested to present 15 min (including discussion) oral 

presentation in the meeting. 

Applicants must submit the form for application and abstract between Jan 16, 

2009 and Feb 17, 2009 to the secretary office, the Committee for 60th 

anniversary, JSM (E-mail:kenbikyo@realize-se.co.jp). Forms for application to 

traveling support and abstract submission can be obtained through the home 

page of the JSM (http://wwwsoc.nii.ac.jp/jsm). Results of selection will be 

announced on the HP around early March, 2009 and also grant winner will be 

informed personally by E-mail. If you have further question, please do not 

hesitate to ask us at the secretary office through above E-mail address.   

JSM is looking forward to receiving many applicants who will present excellent 

research.  
 
Application Form http://wwwsoc.nii.ac.jp/jsm/60th/appl.doc

http://wwwsoc.nii.ac.jp/jsm/60th/appl.doc
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